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:&}, January 31, 1994

Gen. Monroe Hatch, USAF (ret.)

Executive Director RECD FEB ¢ 7 1994
Air Force Association,

1501 Lee Highway, Arlington, va Action:
22209-1198 Ifo; Cocien |

Dear Monroe,

Please let me have any comments you
have. They are important to us.

I would appreciate it, however, if you
did not circulate the material at this time,

expect that a final draft should be ready for
wider distribution and comment jin a few
weeks.

In the meantime, I am really pleased
that you have offered to participate
bpersonally in the exhibition with a video
Commentary. we vVery much wanted to have your
viewpoint included.

Singerely Yours,

/

Martin Harwit



